
From: Julie Goodhart [mailto:jgoodhart@pngsdp.com]  
 
Subject: BPW 2011 Scholarships for Women and Girls  
 
Dear All, 
 
Firstly, thank you to those of you who provided your invaluable  me  and effort  throughout  2010 t o   
suppor ng indi vi dual  or  groups  of  gi rl s appl yi ng for  a BPW schol ar shi p in 2010.  The resul t wa s ama zi ng  
with BPW suppor ng a recor d numb er  of  222 wome n and gi rl s dur ing the year .     
 
To con nue thi s great  wo r k once agai n in 2011 we  wi ll once agai n need your  assi stance.   A ached i s the   
2011 version of the applica on forms  wh i ch we  encour age you to pr ovi de to your  ins tu on or     
individual contacts for applica on in 2011.    
 
Those of you who are students who received a BPW scholarship in 2010 and are con nui ng your  studi es   
in 2011 are eligible to reapply for support in 2011.  
 
In addi on we  need confirma on f r om t h ose of  you who ar e avai l able to volunteer on t he Schol ar ships     
Commi ee dur ing 2011,  we  cer tai nl y need assi stance in revi ewi ng and pr ocessi ng the appl ica ons  –   
especially if we are going to ensure we top the record we set for 2011.  
 
Please advise if you are unable to assist in 2011 and we will remove you from this email distribu on list.   
 
Note I am on leave for two weeks as of today, and will reply to emails only in the New Year.  
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday season, and once again thank you from the BPW Execu ve  
Commi ee for  al l your  fabul ous  assi stance in 2010.    
 
Kind regards 
 
Julie Goodhart and Yogi Barampatax 
Co-Chairs BPW Scholarships Committee  
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